
In an effort to show our support, the East Orleans, Tri-Parish, and West 
Orleans CU Chapters are banding together to help credit union employees 
impacted by Hurricane Laura.
 
We are encouraging you to raise funds at your 
individual credit unions through employee/
volunteer donations now through September 30. 
No amount is too small!
 

Total funds collected will be sent to the National 
Credit Union Foundation which will designate 
those donations to Louisiana employees in need.   

The East Orleans Chapter will add 
$500.00 to our total collections.
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Make your donation check payable to the National Credit Union 
Foundation with Louisiana Designated Fund in the memo. 
 
Mail to our Chapter Treasurer:   	Internal Revenue Federal Credit Union
						      c/o Angel Roberts
						      1555 Poydras St # 250, New Orleans, LA 70112

URGENT 

We hope that everyone remembers the 
abundant generosity and assistance many 
of us received following Hurricane Katrina. 

Here’s an idea!
UNO Federal Credit 
Union had decided 
to match their staff/
volunteer donations 
up to $2,500!

Please send your donations in by Wednesday, September 30, 2020.

Thank you for participating and fulfilling the credit union 
philosophy of “People Helping People.”


